
St. Stanislaus, Bishop and Martyr  

Roman Catholic Church 

415 North Brookfield Street 

South Bend, Indiana 46628 

 

An Apostolate of the Priestly Fraternity of St. Peter  

Pastor:     

Msgr. John C. Fritz, FSSP  

Contact:             

Rectory Telephone:  (574) 233-1217  

Email: pastor@ststanparish.com 

Website: www.ststanparish.com  
 

Mass Schedule:  
Sunday:  7:30am / 10:00am  

Mon., Wed., Thrs.: 7:00am 

Tues., Fri.: 6:30pm 

Saturday: 8:15am  
               

Confessions:  
Mon., Tues., Fri.: 5:30pm - 6:15pm  

Sat., Sun.: 9:00am - 9:45am 
 

The Rosary is prayed after Mass Mon.-Sat., and before 10am Sun. 

“Pray, pray very much, and make sacrifices for sinners, for many souls go 

to Hell because they have no one to make sacrifices and pray for them.”  

      -- Our Lady of Fatima 

MASS INTENTIONS: 

Sunday, May 19, Feast of Pentecost 

7:30am: Joel and Rebecca Glon Family 

10:00am: Pro populo 

Monday, May 20, Pentecost Monday 

7:00am: Msgr. John C. Fritz, FSSP 

Tuesday, May 21, Pentecost Tuesday 

6:30pm: Ron Flack 

Wednesday, May 22, Ember Wednesday in Pentecost 

7:00am: Altar Servers and Choir Members of the Parish 

Thursday, May 23, Pentecost Thursday 

7:00am: Miriam McGill (†) 

Friday, May 24, Ember Friday in Pentecost 

6:30pm: Fr. Daniel Gartland 

Saturday, May 25, Ember Saturday in Pentecost 

8:15am: Special Intention of the Schwartzers Family 

Sunday, May 26, Feast of the Most Holy Trinity 

7:30am: Special Intention 

10:00am: Pro populo 

Pentecost Sunday  

19 May 2024 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS: 
 

Plenary Indulgence for the Solemnity of Pentecost: 

A plenary indulgence [under the usual conditions] is grant-

ed to the faithful who devoutly assist either at the recitation 

or solemn singing of the Veni Creator on the Solemnity of 

Pentecost to implore divine assistance. Therefore, this 

hymn will be recited/sung immediately following the Sun-

day Masses today, May 19. 
 

Diocesan Announcement: Seminarian Collection 

You are invited to support the education and formation of 

the diocesan seminarians through the Pentecost Collection 

for the Education of Seminarians. Give online at  

diocesefwsb.org/give. Thank you! 
 

Second Collection:  

Next Sunday, May 26 there will be a second collection for 

the Daughters of Divine Love Congregation. The DDL is 

an international Order of Religious Women, founded in 

Nigeria in July 1969 by Late Bishop Godfrey Mary Paul 

Okoye, C.S.Sp. The congregation is of Pontifical Right and 

has over 1200 professed members. Their formation house 

is blessed with many vocations: aspirants, postulants and 

novices.  



Evening for Women: 

On Wednesday, May 29 there will be a spiritual evening for 

women. Msgr. Fritz will give a presentation on self-conquest 

at 7:00pm. There will be time for questions, refreshments 

and socializing. 
 

Spring Cleaning Swap: 

St. Stanislaus is hosting a FREE "Spring Cleaning" swap meet 

event! Please bring gently used or new items to share and 

swap! Items can include clothing (for men, women, and chil-

dren of all sizes and seasons), toys, games, household goods, 

tools, decorations, books, electronics, etc. please no large 

furniture. Donations can be dropped off in the church base-

ment on Wednesday May 29 and Thursday May 30 be-

tween 4pm-7pm. The event itself will take place starting Fri-

day May 31 following the 6:30pm Mass and will go to 9pm. 

It will resume the next day, Saturday, June 1 following the 

8:15am Mass and will go until 1:00pm. Any leftover items 

will be donated elsewhere. For more information or to vol-

unteer to help with organizing, please contact  

Andrea Verteramo at andrea.verteramo@gmail.com. 
 

Corpus Christi: Extended Eucharistic Adoration 

There will be Solemn Exposition of the Most Blessed Sacra-

ment on Thursday, May 30 for the Feast of Corpus Christi. 

Exposition will begin at the conclusion of the 7:00am Mass 

and continue until 9:00pm. Please use the link to sign-up for 

an adoration time (we need the commitment of at least 2 

people for each period): 

https://forms.gle/MUgLGpwbsHtpae4a7 
 

Enthronement of the Sacred Heart: 

Do you want more peace in your family, blessings on your 

undertakings, and a more perfect faith life? Jesus is standing 

at the door and knocking. Open the door for Him! Join our 

nationwide campaign to invite the Sacred Heart of Jesus into 

your home, classroom, or business.  

For more information, visit www.SacredHeartRevival.com. 
 

Upcoming Wedding - Banns: 

Mr. Nicholas Ruling of Washington, DC and Miss Anna 

Kampe of Benton Harbor, MI intend to wed on Saturday, 

June 8. If anyone knows of any impediment to this union, 

please contact Msgr. Fritz as soon as possible.  
 

Annual Parish Picnic: Save the Date 

Mark it on your calendars!! The parish picnic will be Sun-

day, September 8 this year. We have a new venue and a new 

menu planned; as well as the ever popular cornhole tourna-

ment, there will be games. More details to follow! 

Appropriate Attire: 

To dress becomingly for God and neighbor, and in keeping 

with the reverence due to the Blessed Sacrament, kindly 

refrain from wearing revealing blouses (décolletage), sleeve-

less or backless dresses, form-fitting clothing of any sort, or 

any other raffish clothing.  
 

Do let your dresses and skirts fall below your knees. Ladies 

are highly encouraged to cover their heads whilst in church 

according to Apostolic Tradition and Sacred Scripture (see 

1 Cor. 11:2-16); men are highly encouraged to wear suits 

and ties, or at least dress slacks and collared shirts.  

 

Votive Candles: 

If you would like to light votive candles in church out of 

devotion, please ask an altar server or priest to provide you 

with a candle. The cost of the candles are $3 each. Please 

put the donation into the collection at Mass (marking it as 

for candles), or bring it to the sacristy. These candles are 

intended to be burned here in church; if you would like 

blessed candles for home use (which is highly recommend-

ed), please bring your own to be blessed. 

 

Collections: May 12, 2024 - Total for Parish: $ 6,063.00 

 Mail-in Contributions: $ 515.00 

 7:30am Mass Collection:    $  1,767.00 

 10:00am Mass Collection:  $  3,781.00 
 

Attendance: May 12, 2024 - Total:  510 

 7:30am Mass:  152 10:00am Mass:  358 
 

Eucharistic Revival: Save the Date 

Everyone is invited to the National Eucharistic Pilgrimage 

travels through the diocese from July 5-10. The pilgrimage 

will be making stops at parishes across our diocese, with 

many events planned, such as witness talks, adoration, Mass, 

lectures on the Eucharist, fellowship, potluck dinners, the 

opportunity to walk in the procession, and more. The Na-

tional Eucharistic Pilgrimage is made up of four separate 

routes, traversing our country from east and west and from 

north and south, each concluding in Indianapolis to begin 

the National Eucharistic Congress. Please vis-

it eucharisticpilgrimage.org 

 

125th Anniversary: Custom Vestments 

To commemorate the 125th Anniversary of the First Mass 

offered in the parish, we will have a custom, solemn set of 

red vestments made. Currently, these vestments are being 

designed with the sartorial artists of Sacra Domus Aurea. If 

you would like to donate to this project, please contact 

Msgr. Fritz. 
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